
*** Be sure to check your mailbox  for your newest edition of “Hurst Happenings” which will contain the Hurst Parks and 
Recreation information for the Spring season, including your Spring schedule of classes offered to the community.  ***

NEIGHBORHOOD
NEWSLETTER

February 2007 Vol. 3, No. 1

                                                  News to Use: Do you want to know what is going on around                             
                                          the metroplex that is kid and family friendly?  Then check out 
                                                                www.gocitykids.com

What is The Trees?
The Trees is a group of neighbors who have formed a Children's Neighborhood Network 

(CNN), a neighborhood-based, neighborhood-led effort to make sure all of the children in the 
neighborhood are safe and cared for.  The Trees has expanded its mission to take an active role 

in making this possible for all the citizens in the neighborhood.

Trees Neighborhood “Meet n Greet”

Tuesday, February 13th  6:30 pm

Join us for a great evening of fellowship and food with your neighbors in 
the Trees Community.  This event is family-friendly (as are all of our 

events), so please bring your family and your appetite!  We look forward to 
seeing you all at dinner on Tuesday, February 13th at 6:30 pm.  We will 
have information on how to get involved in ongoing community groups 

including Trees Children’s Neighborhood Network.

Please RSVP to the St Philip Church Office at (817) 282-9181.

Friday Family Film Night 
is 

BACK!!

Friday, February 23

We will meet at 
7:00 pm at St Phillip 

Presbyterian Church for a 
family-friendly movie night 
complete with popcorn and 

drinks

Movie title to be 
announced.

Upcoming Events at St Philip Church: Tuesday Feb 6 – Trees Meeting, 7:30pm ~ Tuesday Feb 13 –
Trees Meet n Greet Dinner, 6:30pm ~ Saturday Feb 17 – Health Fair at St Philip Church, 9am-1pm~

Friday Feb 23 – Family Film Night at St Philip, 7pm

The Trees CNN is looking for new members!!  As we see more 
community involvement and we take on new projects, we find that we 
could definitely use some additional hands, opinions, and ideas.  Please 
join us for the Meet n Greet to find out how to become involved in the 
Trees CNN.  We have leadership positions open, and we are happy to 
welcome new members.

Current Leadership:
TCYC Liaison – John Ross and Alice Allison 817-496-6099

St Philip Liaison – Rick Patterson 817-917-0794
Secretary – Elizabeth Rankin 817-282-1311

Treasurer – Bob Urban 817-282-0555
Communications – Cherie Alcorn 817-915-2037 and Ginger King

The Trees would like to 
give a big thank you to  

the Hurst Church of the 
Nazarene for their 

support!

The Trees has expanded! 
The Trees wants to 

welcome our neighbors on 
Ponderosa and Redbud.   


